
Ivy Preparatory Academy’s 

Very Important	Parent 

Newsletter 
A Few Reminders for the week of  

December 5th 

• Wings and Nachos will be sold Tuesday, December 6th and Thursday, December 
8th at 2:00 pm. Please have scholars bring $3.00 each day! This fundraiser is 
assisting in purchasing Science Lab tables.  

• Parent Conferences are December 6 and 7. Please schedule a conference with 
your scholar’s teacher 

• Winter Holiday Dance is Friday, December 16th from 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm. The 
cost is $7.00 before December 10th and $10.00 after and at the door. The cost 
includes pizza, chips and drink. Please see PLO for more details.  

• MAP Testing is December 5-9, 2016. We need all scholars present.  
• Chess Tournament for our Chess Adventure students is Saturday, December 3, 

2016 from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm 
• Please sign up for Remind 101 to receive school text messages. Text the message 

@fbach to 678-562-1105. 
• Lost and Found should be checked by Friday, December 16th. Items not picked 

up will be donated to the local shelter.   
• Winter Holidays are December 22-January 4, 2017. Scholars return 

back to school January 5, 2017. 
• Our Final Exams are December 12-16, 2016. Scholars should be studying; we 

want all of our scholars to master all the standards!  
• The New York City Trip deposits for 6th and 7th graders must be paid by 

Monday, December 12th. Please see Ms. McCree for more details. 
• We need parent volunteers. Volunteers must have a background on file here at 

the school and sign ups start with Ms. McCree our Parent Engagement Specialist. 
Please come volunteer and help our staff!!! Remember 8 is late! Please have 
scholars here before 8:00 am so we can meet our goals for the year.  

• Climate Survey must be completed by December 9th.  Remember the homeroom 
with 100% completion will earn a day in PJs and hot chocolate. Please brag about 
all the wonderful things that are happening at Ivy. This rating impacts our CCRPI 
score and we need you to tell about all the great things we are doing here at Ivy! 

As always, thanks again for your support!! 


